
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 12/19/2012 12:03:01 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE:Sorry I missed your calls 

I will call you later in the afternoon. Thanks. 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 
(916) 267-7201 cell 
"No one dies on my watch!" 
"No better Friend, no worse EnernyL 

Original Message 

From: LRDD@pge.com 
Sent: Wed, 19 Dec 2012 11:45:36 America/Los_Angeles 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov 
Subject: Sorry I missed your calls 

General Hagan 

I received two calls from your number to my cell - no voicemail that I can recover. Anything I 
can do for you? 

Regards, 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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